
FALL RMAL MEETING MINUTES 
Wednesday, October 21st 7pm 

Virtual Zoom Meeting 
Attendance:   

● All league officers present 
● Teams Missing Representatives:  Midlothian Athletic Club (MAC) 

 
 

 
Scott Soukup called the meeting to order and gave an overview of business to be discussed.  He 
passed his leadership role onto David Norman and Scott will be staying on as a member at large.   
 
Board officers were voted on and approved by the league representatives as follows 
 

 
 

 

Treasurer’s Report: 
Adrienne Howlett gave an overview of the 2020 budget citing that RMAL came in on target on 
budget estimate.  Given our unusual season this summer. (LINK TO TREASURER'S REPORT) 

 

Business: 
Scott addressed how the season went virtually with meets and record keeping and how our 
season might possibly be run next summer with the chance of COVID still being around.   
 
Scott has insight and knowledge on how other leagues and how USA swimming is handling meets 
and such.  Will share more information as we get closer to next season and continue to look into 
it.   
 
Georganne formed a committee to look into different meet manager software and the cost 
associated with it.  She will report back with her findings.  
 
MEETING WAS ADJOURNED  
 
 

 

President  David Norman 

Vice President  Todd McDermott 

Secretary  Phaedra Clark 

Treasurer  Adrienne Howlett 

Member At Large  Georgann Wilkinson 

Member At Large  Georgann Wilkinson 

Member At Large   


